
 
National Weather Service Burlington Vermont at the Champlain Valley Fair 

Friday, August 23rd to Sunday, September 1st, 2024 
 

 

Meteorologists from the National Weather Service (NWS) office in Burlington, Vermont will 

host a booth at The Champlain Valley Fair.  The NWS booth will be located in the Miller Expo 

South building and be staffed daily from 10 am to 8 pm from Friday, August 23rd through 

Sunday, September 1st. 

The booth will feature static displays on VT Historical Storms, VT Climatology, Recent 

Impactful Weather including the July 2023 and July 2024 Floods, Winter Storms, Strong Winds, 

Tropical Weather and Weather Safety. There will be a monitor focused on the weather event of 

the day or upcoming week as well as interaction with NWS Burlington and other NOAA 

websites.  

 

Photo of NWS Burlington Booth at 2022 CVFair 

Again, meteorologists from the NWS Burlington office will be there to say “Hi!” or to answer 

any questions you may have. We hope to see you there!!!  

 

https://www.weather.gov/btv/

